
 

 

 

 

November 20, 2020 

 

To Our Valued Customers:  

Please be advised that effective immediately, Nucor Tubular Products will increase 

pricing as follows: 

• All sprinkler pipe products by a minimum of 8%  

• A53 products by a minimum of $75/ton  

This increase is a result of rising raw material costs, strong demand, and volatility of 

transportation costs. 

All orders booked prior to this announcement will be price protected for shipments 

through December 18, 2020. New orders, quotes and contracts not previously 

confirmed by Nucor will be subject to this increase.  

We at Nucor Tubular Products value your relationship and look forward to serving your 

needs in the future. Please feel free to contact your NTP sales representative if you 

have any questions. We appreciate your business and your continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jeremy M. Cooper 

Sales Manager, A53 & Sprinkler Pipe 

Nucor Tubular Products 
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